
ENNICHUCK
25 Manchester Street
Merrimack, NH 03054
603-882-5191 (phone)
603-913-2305 (fax)

SENT VIA CERTIFIED MAIL

November 8, 2011

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DW 12-218 Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.
Miscellaneous Tariff Revisions

Dear Ms. Howland:

In accordance with the Secretarial Letter dated November 5, 2012, attached are
I original and 2 copies of Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. Water Tariff No. 6. The
Tariff has incorporated Staff adjustments and Order 25,393 related to the Beede
franchise.

I trust you will find this satisfactory.

Sincerely,

Charlie Hoepper
Director Regulatory Affairs

Enclosures


